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Reference: Stoney Trail and Crowchild Trail NW Interchange  

The current earth works at Stoney Trail and Crowchild Trail are expected to be completed in 
early August.  Fencing and seeding are being completed as the last elements of this contract. 

The detour of Crowchild Trail will remain in place as the plans for the City of Calgary’s extension 
of the LRT to Rocky Ridge Road are developed and finalized. 

 
Reference: Stoney Trail and Scenic Acres Link NW Interchange  

A new contract for the construction of Scenic Acres Link/Tuscany Boulevard interchange at 
Stoney Trail has been awarded. The contractor, Graham Construction Ltd., will begin by doing 
preparatory work around Scenic Acres Link for the period of mid-July and August. Scenic Acres 
Link from Stoney Trail to Scurfield Drive will be closed for eight weeks in September and 
October to allow completion of construction work lowering Scenic Acres Link. A detour route will 
be signed to direct traffic to alternate routes in Scenic Acres during the road closure.  The 
pedestrian crossing of Stoney Trail at Scenic Acres Link will be closed during the interchange 
construction project. The detour of Stoney Trail traffic around the bridge site will be in effect for 
up to 10 months (October 2008 to August 2009) during the construction of the bridges for the 
interchange project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact Nicole Tomes at 806-1540, e-mail 
transportation.calgary@stantec.com or visit http://www.transportation.alberta.ca/ , click 
on Roads and Highways, and then on Ring Roads – Edmonton & Calgary.  


